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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours,  

Following a toilet blockage and sewer leak today in the preschool building, we have relocated the 
preschool community at Woy Woy Public School.  

Preschool students and staff members have temporarily moved to the library. The rest of the school 
remains operational. 

A qualified plumber has been engaged to undertake repairs. The plumber is removing the blockage 
that caused the leak and the floors will be cleaned.  

The works are expected to be finished today. The preschool community will be able to return to 
their usual building on Monday.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are our 
highest priorities.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the 
details below 
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